
EARLY DISMISSAL FORM FOR SNOW CAR DRIVERS/RIDERS ONLY 

(Revised 10/16) 
 

Effective 10/24/16 the following will be the policy for 

student drivers and students who are passengers with a 

student driver.  

 
Most of our students have access to a school bus to and from 

school.  For safety reasons parents are strongly encouraged to 

have their child(ren)ride the bus when inclement weather is 

occurring or might occur.  In the event that your child has a car 

at school during a weather event, please do not call the school 

giving permission for your child to leave before your public 

school district dismisses. Students may only drive/ride with 

other students home from their public school district.  This is a 

matter of safety for all involved.  Students having to leave 

their car because of bad weather will be instructed when to park 

the car so that we have access for plowing our parking lots.  

Students will then be responsible for shoveling out their car 

without putting snow back on parking lots/roads. Parental 

permission is needed even if student is over the age of 18.  

 
 

My child _______________________has permission to drive home from 

school when our public school district is dismissing early for 

snow.  These students live in the same school district and my 

child has permission to take the responsibility for driving them 

home_________________________________________. 

 

 

My child ______________________has my permission to be 

transported home by ___________________. This student driver 

lives in same public school district as my child.  

 

Parents Signature_______________________________________________ 

 

Public School District_________________________________________ 

 

Parents/grandparents who normally pick up their student(s)after 

school are asked to follow the times given by their public school 

district for early dismissals 

 

Students riding the bus need not return this form to school.  

Forms are due back to the Main Office no later than Nov 5, 2016.   

 

Thank you for your assistance! 

                           Mrs. Jean Susko, Principal 

                           Mr. Peter Sanfilippo, Dean of Students 


